Peter Gutowsky

From: Edelman, Scott <scott.edelman@state.or.us>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 11:21 AM

To: Peter Gutowsky

Cc: ‘bmclean@nvhg.com'

Subject: RE: Eagle Crest Text Amendment / Clarification
Peter,

Thank you for sending me the revised documents. Although | didn’t see any edits in blue (I assume you meant bold =)),
the proposal is consistent with the discussion we had previously and, in my opinion, is consistent with the intent of the
rule.

Scott

From: Peter Gutowsky [mailto:Peter.Gutowsky@deschutes.org]
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 3:18 PM

To: Edelman, Scott

Subject: Re: Eagle Crest Text Amendment / Clarification

Scott,

Last night the Planning Commission conducted the hearing pertaining to Eagle Crest’s text amendments. As you know,
their proposal brings Eagle Resort into compliance with its overnight lodging requirements. Brent McLean, representing
the applicant, provided language that further clarifies the Resort’s compliance fee. See comment 2 in the first
attachment. The edits are shown in blue in the second.

The Planning Commission asked that | share them with you to the extent you have any comments. If you do have
comments, please provide them to me by October 9 at 5:00 p.m.

Thanks.

Peter Gutowsky, AICP

Planning Manager

Deschutes County Community Development Department
117 NW Lafayette

Bend, OR 97701

ph# (541)385-1709

fax# (541)385-1764

Web: www.deschutes.org/cdd




